
February 2022

A MUST READ!
The Post Independent

Features Airen Goodman,
YouthZone's Program and

Outreach Coordinator

In Airen's February 16th article,
she discusses her goals to build

relationships and grow partnerships.
Her collaborative approach brings
unique expertise, knowledge and

resources to programming.

Read Full Article

Thank you for
volunteering, Design

Workshop!

The Design Workshop, located in
Aspen, generously volunteered
their time and skills to give our
Glenwood Spring's basement a
fresh coat of paint. The once

pink space has been transformed
and ready for large gatherings
and staff meetings. Thank you

for making this space both
functional and beautiful!

We love our volunteers! If you
would like to make a difference
through volunteering, please

https:
https://youthzone.com/2022/02/youthzone-to-mesh-services-with-local-partners-through-collaboration/
https://www.postindependent.com/news/community-profile-lori-mueller-reflects-on-30-plus-years-working-to-better-the-lives-of-area-youth/?fbclid=IwAR26M67TesYli0UKSQQmwtrgbgwPKXAjivhsJEs-s4HSUuizRvS6j1ME6Dk
https://www.facebook.com/Mueller-Construction-Services-Inc-1149688798402697
https://www.dnb.com/business-directory/company-profiles.diamond_h_enterprises_inc.2aa5f67172db762657d14d2b6687b440.html
https://www.efirstbank.com/
https://youthzone.com/give/donation-form/


click the link below and join the
YouthZone team!

Volunteer with Us!

Save the Date: June 3rd
Golf Tournament in Rifle!

Mark your calendars for
YouthZone's Annual Charity Golf
Tournament on June 3rd at the

Rifle Creek Golf Course!
Space is limited for this 4-person
scramble, so grab your friends,

family, co-workers, and
neighbors to RSVP.

This event is made possible
through generous donors and

sponsors like you. If you would
like to sponsor a hole, please
reach out to Carol Wolff at
cwolff@youthzone.com.
More information will be

announced soon, so please
watch out for the next

newsletter.

RSVP with Carol Wolff

Welcome to the World,
Shane Ryan McDilda!

Congratulations, Courtney Dunn
(YouthZone’s Trauma and Youth
Specialist) and Rich McDilda, on

https://youthzone.com/volunteer/
mailto:cwolff@youthzone.com
mailto:cwolff@youthzone.com


the birth of their beautiful baby
boy! Shane was born January

20th and is adored by his older
brother, Chase. We cannot wait
to see little Shane in the office
as our newest team member!

February, the Month of
Love... and we feel loved!

We have a tremendous amount
of gratitude for everyone that

supports us! Whether you are an
individual donor, business

sponsor or volunteer,
​we T H A N K Y O U

from the bottom of our hearts!
Your dedication, continued
support and commitment to

YouthZone makes a difference in
the lives of so many families in

our communities. As we connect
and grow together, we recognize
that it is all possible through the

love you give us.

Generously Support Us

Thanks to our Sponsors

https://youthzone.com/give/donation-form/
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